
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
       There are 3 ways to become compliant: 
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YES 
Your vehicle IS compliant. 

Update your vehicle information in the 
BIC online portal. 

NO 
Your fleet MUST be 

compliant by 
JANUARY 1, 2020. 

 

3. Retire the vehicle. Return BIC issued plates to the Commission for any retired vehicle. 
Vehicles with a 2006 or older engine that have not been retrofitted, cannot lawfully 
operate on the streets of NYC as of January 1, 2020.   

1. Retrofit the engine (and obtain a DEP decal). Several vendors offer services to install 
the “Best Available Retrofit Technology” (BART) in your vehicle’s engine to comply with 
the law. Not all retrofits are acceptable. Obtaining a decal from the NYC Department 
of Environmental Protection (DEP) lets BIC and DEP know that your retrofit is 
compliant.  
http://www.nyc.gov/html/dep/pdf/air/air-heavy-duty-trade-waste-hauling-rule.pdf 

 Contact NYC DEP at: LocalLaw145Inquiries@dep.nyc.gov 

https://www1.nyc.gov/site/bic/industries/vehicle-emissions-law.page 

 Contact NYC BIC at: LocalLaw145Inquiries@bic.nyc.gov 

2. Replace the vehicle. Purchase a vehicle with a 2007 or later engine (typically there is a 
1 year lag in engine year, i.e. a 2007 truck may have a 2006 engine). You must obtain new 
BIC plates for any vehicles added to your fleet. 

How to Comply with the Requirements of  
the NYC Vehicle Emissions Law 

(Local Law 145 of 2013) 
 Does your vehicle have an EPA certified 2007 engine or later? 

Does your vehicle(s) fall within the scope of this law? 
You need a plan for getting your fleet into compliance AND you must let BIC know. 
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